

## **Dear Parents**

For your information School Bills are e-mailed directly to parents after the end of each term.

Can you please complete the section below and return to myself in the Bursary or alternatively e-mail the information to me at **fees@kingsbruton.com** 

Many thanks

Q. Linter									
Mrs Ann Lintern Accounts - Fees									
Parent Surname:									
Pupil Name						School:		•••••	
Pupil Name						School:			
Pupil Name	School:								
4									
The e-mail address that I would like the school bill(s) sent to is:									
						9			

Date: .....